

9th July 2021

Dear Parents,

I know many of you and your children will be cheering our National Football team on, on Sunday evening. If your child will be staying up late to watch the final on Sunday, then please consider letting them stay in bed a bit later on Monday morning and arrive in school no later than 10.30am.

This will help them feel really rested before coming into school to begin their learning and make sure that they are not tired and possibly grumpy.

School will be open at the usual times on Monday for those children attending at the normal time.

As this is a momentous occasion please share with your children the experience of being part of a team and building resilience, success and sharing disappointment.

Kind regards,

Gill Marrion

Head teacher

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









